CLAYTUN LIBRARY FRIENDS 5300 CAROLINE HUUSTUN, TEXAS 77004

JUNE 15, 1987

NEWSLETTER

Invitations have been mailed for the reception and Mexican buffet to be held at the Manor House in the Houstonian Complex on Sunday evening, June 28. The event is to honor the directors and charter members of the organization. This is the first of a series of parties planned by Quencie Scott and her committee. A group of sponsors is helping to underwrite the expenses of the party. They are Mr. and Mrs. James Guest, Mr. and Mrs. John Kirtley, Mr. and Mrs. Ira Malone, Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Scott, Ms. Julie Ann Low, Mr. and Mrs. James York, Mr. Clarance Smith, Mr. and Mrs. Albert Auricchio, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Boone, Mr. and Mrs. Albert Nimtz, Mr. and Mrs. L. S. Tarchiani, and Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Reed. Those in attendance will be served delicious Mexican food, listen to Mexican music, and view the architectrual drawings for the new library. Anyone wanting further information about reservations should call Quencie Scott at 468-2667.

Latest word from City Hall is that the bids for the new building have been opened and all within budget. It is expected that the contract will be awarded in the near future. Groundbreaking could be held in late August or September. A festive occasion will be planned for this long awaited event.

Following the May 6 meeting of CLAYTON LIBRARY FRIENDS there was a short board meeting. At this time it was voted to appoint Mr. Eddie E. Scott to serve in the capacity of Director of Corporate Relations. It was also voted to accept \$25 or more contributions from organizations who would have non-voting memberships. Two such memberships were acknowledged. These were from the Captain James Asbury Tait Chapter of the Daughters of 1812 and the La Salle Chapter of the Daughters of the American Colonists.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR !!!!!

JUNE 24 - Wednesday - 10:00 A.M. - BOARD OF DIRECTORS meeting

JUNE 28 - Sunday - 5:00-8:00 P.M. - RECEPTION and MEXICAN BUFFETT

JULY 1 - Wednesday - 10:00 A.M. - CLAYTON LIBRARY FRIENDS regular meeting

THANK YOU !!!!

From Maxine Alcorn for the generous contributions made to Clayton Library

FROM Quencic Scott for halp she received from volunteers was addressed the invitations at her house on June 10 TO Harriette Young for addressing and mailing this newsletter.

Ilyne Olson
Editor